
 

 

 

 Circular No (13) for 2020  

Invitation to attend the virtual workshop on remote work system in 

the Federal Government 

 

To: All Federal Entities  

 
The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors.  

 

With reference to the above subject, and further to the Authority's Circular No. 

(12) of May 03, 2020 directed to all ministries and federal entities regarding  

Cabinet Resolution No. (27) for 2020 endorsing remote work system in the 

Federal Government, as one of the main work patterns approved by the Federal 

Government based on the results of experimental implementation since 2017; 

 

As you are aware, the system has been implemented permanently by the 

federal entities in normal circumstances, side by side with traditional work types 

currently adopted, according to criteria contained in the system, HR procedures 

and electronic systems applied in the Federal Government.   

 

Accordingly, and for the purposes of supporting and enabling all ministries and 

federal entities in implementing the system properly in accordance with the 

standards, provisions and procedures stipulated in the system, the Federal 

Authority for Government Human Resources is pleased to invite you to attend 

the virtual workshops on the following dates: 
 

# Workshop Title Date Time 

1 Workshop for the federal entities on   
remote work system via Webinar 

(Web-based discussion) 

Thursday,  May 14, 
2020 

11.00 – 12 noon 

2 Workshop for the federal entities on   
remote work system via Webinar 

(Web-based discussion) 

Tuesday,  May 19, 
2020 

11.00 – 12 noon 

 

 



 

 

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit in your 

entity to attend the event via the following link: 

 

https://live.dreamcast.ae/Fahr-Remote-working-workshop/ 

 

Please be assured of the Authority’s support in all matters relating to the 

implementation of remote work in the Federal Government. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 Dr. Abdurahman Abdul Mannan Al Awar,                              

Director General,  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

  Issued on: May 07,  2020 

  

 

For more information please contact:  

Dana Al Hammadi: Executive Secretary Tel. 04-231 90 71 Email: DalHammadi@fahr.gov.ae.    

Zainab Hassan: Executive (Policies & Research) - Tel: 04 231 90 16 Email: Zhassah@fahr.gov.ae.    
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